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On Sunday 8 January our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had a cooking session, making hot dog sausage

rolls.

We created these delicious sausage rolls by cutting sheets of pastry into strips and carefully wrapping them around our hot dog

sausages. We put them all onto baking trays and then brushed them with a beaten egg wash to create a golden brown finish,

before placing them in the oven.

Once cooled, we shared them around and everyone enjoyed them with a lovely cup of tea. We were all impressed with the results!

We had lots of fun creating these yummy sausage rolls and chatting with each other about our cooking experiences.

We are very much looking forward to our next cooking session!
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We loved making the sausage rolls!

 

 

 


